A Budget Workshop was held Wednesday October 22, 2008 at the Heidelberg Township Municipal building and was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Harry Rodgers.

Harry Rodgers, Larry Sterner, Tim Hansen and Norma Markle were present.

Donations for the SPCA will be \$1,500.00 for 2009. The other donations will remain the same as 2008.

Pay rates will increase by 50c per hours for 2009.

Millage rate will remain at 1.5 mills, with .25 going to the Fire Company.

The Recreation Committee will received \$16,000.00 in 2009, plus rec fees.

The EMA will receive \$2,500.00 in 2009.

The total budget for 2009 will be \$850,000.00

Meeting adjourned at 8:07 PM.

norma markle, Sec.